
 

Spare Uniforms 

If you have any spare uniforms that we can keep at nursery 

to show the children that are moving on to these schools. 

Please give them to your class teacher.  

The school uniforms we are needing are :-  

Purwell - St Ippolyts - St Thomas Moore and Hexton. 

Returners to York Road in September 2022. 

All returning children will be back after the Summer break 

Monday 5th September this also applies to Preschool.  

  

 

 

 

 

We are doing activities on Bees. 
E.g making models, reading stories 
etc.. 

 

Reminder 

If you can help with the walk to 
the woods on Wednesday 6th July 
please let us know.   
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 Leavers 
You will find photographs of the 
children leaving York Road dis-
played on the garden room win-
dows along with the school they 
are going to.  

Lunch boxes  

As the weather is getting warmer, 
please could you put an ice pack in 
your child’s lunch box.  

REMINDER 

We have a few spaces left in Yorkies Holi-
day club. If you are interested please email; 

yorkiesdaycare@hotmail.com 

  
Transition Day 14th July 

Last Day 20th July 

  

Diary Dates 

This year York Road Nursery School has 

turned 80!! 

To celebrate and commemorate this spe-

cial time please put  

Friday 8th July in your diaries between 4-6pm. 

This will be  a celebration!! fun filled for  children and adults, 

from bouncy castles, face painting, ice cream and BBQ and 

much much more, including live music, disco.  

So lets get ready to party!!! 

Please come along tickets can be paid for on 

the  Gateway app from today 

      £5.00 per person 

      £20.00 per family and under 2s free. 

 

Learning Journal 

If your child is leaving York Road Nursery School this term you 
will be able to download their journal from the Tapestry website as 
a PDF file. You can also download the photos and 
videos as a separate file (more details to follow 
soon). 

In addition to this you can also order a memory 
stick containing your child’s journal, photos and 
videos at a cost of £7.00 per USB. You will be able 
to order and pay for a memory stick through the 

School Gateway from 23rd to 30th June latest. 


